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Rebuilding Lives
Campaign Impact

Having a spacious office has made our job very much
easier.  We don't have to worry about refugees feeling
uncomfortable to share their personal secrets with
other people in the room who may or may not be
concerned by the issue.  Having a permanent address
made a huge difference.  We can now share our location
and not worry about people finding us.  The ability to
seat two different families and a little waiting area is a
big asset.
 
                                              -- Viateur Sibomana, Job Coach
 

Having our first permanent home has made an incredible difference in how we help
refugee families become generationally successful.  Hear about the impact of your
generosity in the words below  of our front-line staff.  
 

I was only in the old space for about 8
months before the renovations started but
I have already noticed such a huge
difference! It has opened up so much more
space for us to do things for our program.
During Christmas time we were able to
keep all of the Christmas gifts for 103
children organized and stored to where it
was a much more streamlined process than
it was last year.
 
              --  Emma Fleet, Assistant Director of
                                                              Youth Success

Refugees have somewhere to get help. That’s
what I think about Nations Ministry’s newly
renovated offices at 406 Welshwood Dr.
Because of the purchase and improvements to
this property, we as staff now have dedicated
space to meet with and work for refugees.
We now have a furnished classroom with the
necessary resources to teach citizenship.
Nations Ministry more than ever feels like a
welcoming place, dedicated to our mission of
serving refugees.
 
                                              --  Dan Naes, Job Coach

The new building has enabled my team to work more
efficiently. Being able to have our own space for the
youth program has drastically reduced the number
of interruptions throughout the day which has
increased our team's ability to focus and improved
productivity. I have definitely seen an increase in
staff morale as well! This wonderful new space has
made a significant difference in enabling our staff to
better and more efficiently serve the refugee
community in Nashville.
 
                       -- Abby Mosby, Director of Youth Success
 


